
	
	

	
	
	
September	20,	2021	
	
Williamson	County	Sheriff’s	Office	
Sheriff	Mike	Gleason	
508	S.	Rock	St.,		
Georgetown,	TX	78626	
	
Dear	Sheriff	Gleason,	
	
As	requested,	my	firm	is	prepared	to	ensure	that	the	Williamson	County	Sheriff’s	
Office	remain	in	compliance	with	the	Sandra	Bland	Racial	Profiling	Law.		The	
services	and	respective	fees,	are	listed	below:	

1) Annual	Racial	Profiling	Service	($4,850).		ANNUAL	SERVICE.	
i. This	service	includes	1	quarterly	audit,	a	search	analysis	and	
the	full	report	with	the	analysis	as	required	by	law.			

ii. This	service	ensures	that	the	Department	remains	in	
compliance	with	the	racial	profiling	state	law	at	all	times.		

iii. Billing	takes	place	once	a	year	at	the	beginning	of	the	fiscal	
year.	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.	Please	note	that	
these	quotes	are	available	for	a	period	of	two	weeks	from	the	date	of	this	letter.			

	
Sincerely,	

	
Alex	del	Carmen,	Ph.D.	
Del	Carmen	Consulting,	LLC	


